
Attention Carver Students and 

Parents!!! 
Come join Carver staff, Saint Louis University Volunteers, and 

Urban Strategies for a day of service! 

 

 

 

Join us on Saturday, October 25th between 10:00am and 3:00pm for a 

day of service at Carver Elementary. Volunteers will be completing a 

beautification project on the blacktop that will make our school look 

amazing! Refreshments will be provided. 

All Carver parents and students are welcome to attend. We hope you 

can join us! 

Please RSVP by calling us at 314-345-5690 or emailing Mr. Reed, our 

Family and Community Specialist, at christopher.reed@slps.org 


